
new challenges in middle 

school next year.  

 

Finally, we are so fortunate to 

have a very dedicated, resilient 

and giving staff. Our most  

sincere appreciation goes out to 

the amazing staff of Lakewood 

School! Thank you for ALL 

that you do! 

 

It certainly has been an 

incredible journey and a    

wonderful year of learning! 

We hope that everyone enjoys 

the final few days of the month 

of June and we wish you all a 

wonderful summer break. 

 

 

Mrs. James 

 

As we wrap-up the 2022-2023 

school year, we are very 

thankful for how amazingly 

resilient our students, staff, 

families, and community 

members have been!  

 

We would like to thank all  of          

Lakewood’s parents and   

caregivers who worked closely 

and partnered with our staff 

throughout the school year. 

We truly could not have   

continued to do the work that 

we do every day without your 

support and dedication. 

Please accept our gratitude 

for the critical role you all 

play in our students’         

education.    

                                                

We would also like to thank 

the Lakewood Parent Council 

for all they do for our students 

and staff. It is through your            

on-going efforts and dedication 

that we are able to support our 

students in many extra ways.  

 

We are so proud of our students 

and staff for all of their hard 

work and well-earned successes 

this school year. 

 

To our students, you are the 

reason that we come to school 

every day. We are all honoured 

to be able to work with such an 

exceptional group of learners. 

 

Special congratulations goes out 

to all of Lakewood’s Grade 5 

students! We wish you all the 

very best of luck as you take on 

Principal’s Message 

Dates to Remember  

Last Day of School & Term 

3 Reports Cards: 

Thursday, June 29, 2023 

Lakewood School Opens: 

Monday, August 21, 2023 

Teaching Staff Returning 

to School: 

Tuesday, September 5th    

Inservice—No School 

Opening Day Conferences 

Dates: 

Wednesday, September 6th       

Thursday, September 7th 

First Day of Classes: 

Friday, September 8, 2023 

Parent Council AGM: 

Thursday, September 21st 

Winter Break: 

December 25 —January 5                                       

Spring Break 2024: 

March 25—March 29 

Last Day of School in 2024: 

Thursday, June 27th 

  

June 2023 

Principal: 

Mrs. S. James 

Phone: 

204-889-9360 

School Website: 

www.sjasd.ca/school/

lakewood 

 

 

 

 

 

********* 

Lakewood School    

Mission Statement 

“Lakewood School will     

promote learning as a 

lifelong goal by          

encouraging children to 

try their best in their 

school work and to    

become caring,          

empathetic, and        

responsible citizens.  

Lakewood students and 

staff will work together 

as a team to provide a 

safe, inclusive, and    

respectful community to 

help reach our goals.” 

********* 

To view this newsletter 

on-line, please visit our 

website at:                       

www.sjasd.ca/school/

lakewood 

Lakewood School 
Parent Newsletter 


